
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Penina Graubart <P.Graubart@i24news.tv>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/13/2017 12:25:25 PM
Subject: RE: i24NEWS Interview Request

Penina,
 
Thank you for reaching out, unfortunately the governor does not have any availability to join you.
 
However, please feel free to stay in touch and I’m happy to let you know if anything changes.
 
Thanks,
 
Chaney
 
 
From: Penina Graubart [mailto:P.Graubart@i24news.tv] 

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 8:32 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Re: i24NEWS Interview Request
 
​Good morning, hope you are well!

I understand that this is a bit last minute, however I was wondering if there would be any possibility of an 
interview next week with Governor Haley?

We will be conducting a special edition broadcast on Inauguration Day from 11 AM - 3 PM EST. We will have 
cameras in Capitol Hill on the 20th and would love if she could join us.

If not possible live, we're happy to pre-record the interview.

Please let me know if you have any questions!

Thanks,

Penina 
 

From: Penina Graubart

Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2017 1:14 PM

To: ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Subject: RE: i24NEWS Interview Request
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mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov


 
Good morning,
I would like to follow up with my previous email and make sure it was received?
 
Thank you!
 
Best,
Penina
 
 

From: Penina Graubart 

Sent: Sunday, January 01, 2017 3:08 PM

To: ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Subject: i24NEWS Interview Request
 
Ms. Adams,
 
This is Penina Graubart from i24NEWS, a 24 hour international news channel based in Tel Aviv-Jaffa Israel, 
broadcasting in English, French, and Arabic. After three and a half years on air, as well as online with over 2.5 million 
viewers, we are proud to announce that on January 17th 2017 our English channel will be launching in the U.S. 
Through our U.S. presence, we aim to break into the international conversation by providing our American viewers an 
opportunity to witness what is happening in Israel and the Middle East from the ground. We will be broadcasting 
from Tel Aviv as well as New York, and thus will closely monitor American politics.
 
As our launch coincides with the week of Inauguration, we would like to extend an invitation to Governor Haley  to 
join our discussion of the future of American politics, what it means for the Middle East, and the international 
community. We would love to include her insight on a range of issues including some of the current and future U.S. 
policy and defense issues. We would consider it an honor to have the opportunity to speak with such a revered 
politician on the pressing issues of the current political environment both within the U.S. and abroad.
 
I understand the Governor must be incredibly busy, particularly that week, however we would be incredibly honored 
if she could join us as we believe her valuable and unique experience and expertise will provide essential insight. If we 
are so fortunate to be granted an interview,  we will naturally be more than willing to accommodate to her schedule 
in terms of location and time. We are happy to conduct the interview live on January 17th, or pre-record the interview 
at a more convenient date. Please let me know as soon as possible regarding her availability. Feel free to reach out if 
you have any questions, and I am more than happy to give you a call with more information.
 
Thank you so much in advance and happy holidays!
 
Sincerely,
Penina Graubart
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